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MECHANICAL ISSUE DISRUPTS WATER SUPPLY TO SECTIONS OF 

TRELAWNY 

 

  
  

The National Water Commission wishes to advise customers served by the Dornoch 

Treatment Plant in Trelawny, that the current disruption in their regular water 

supply is due to a mechanical issue at the facility. 
  

Affected areas include: Rio Bueno, Braco, Calabar, Brampton, Jackson Town, 

Samuel Prospect, Vale Royal, Hatfield, Farm Town, Arcadia, Grove. 
  

 The Company's maintenance team is working to have the issue resolved in the 

shortest time possible. 
  

NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and understanding 

of its valued customers. 
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